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 On August 24, 2021, the University was reported 7 COVID-19 confirmed cases as follows:

 The first case is a female staff member of the Faculty of Science (the 357th case of 
KMUTT). Currently, she is undergoing the Home Isolation Program. The staff reported that 
she hasn’t entered the University premises (KMUTT Bangmod Campus). The related units are 
currently investigating to identify people whom the infected staff might be in close contact 
with to assess the level of risk and continue to operate the relevant practices according to the 
measures of the Department of Disease Control.

 The second case is a male undergraduate student from the Department of Electronics 
and Telecommunication Engineering, Faculty of Engineering (the 358th case of KMUTT). Currently, 
he is in a hospitel for treatment. The student entered the University premises (KMUTT Bangmod 
Campus) only on June 29, 2021. He wore a face mask all the time and wasn’t in close contact 
with other students or staff. Except for that day, he hadn’t visited the University and hadn’t 
done any activities with other students or staff since June. The related units are currently 
investigating to identify people whom the infected student might be in close contact with to 
assess the level of risk and continue to operate the relevant practices according to the measures 
of the Department of Disease Control.

 The third case is a male undergraduate student from the Department of Microbiology, 
Faculty of Science (the 359th case of KMUTT). Currently, he is in a hospitel for treatment. The 
student entered the University premises (KMUTT Bangmod Campus) on August 18, 2021 to 
conduct a research project with 2 classmates at the microbiology laboratory located on the 
5th floor of Faculty of Science Building (Lab MIC 505-507). The related units are currently 
investigating to identify people whom the infected student might be in close contact with to 
assess the level of risk and continue to operate the relevant practices according to the measures 
of the Department of Disease Control.

 The fourth case is a male undergraduate student from the Department of Computer 
Engineering, Faculty of Engineering (the 360th case of KMUTT). Currently, he is in a hospitel 
for treatment. The student reported that he hasn’t entered the University premises (KMUTT 
Bangmod Campus) and hasn’t done any activities with other students or staff since June. 
The related units are currently investigating to identify people whom the infected student 
might be in close contact with to assess the level of risk and continue to operate the relevant 
practices according to the measures of the Department of Disease Control.
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